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I urge you to support SB422. I have been riding motorcycles since 1968 on the street. 

Until 2019 when I moved to Oregon, most of that riding was in California where 

traveling between lanes of traffic is permitted. I rode on the freeways, highways and 

city streets on a regular basis. I found that not being a sitting duck for a rear end 

collision by splitting lanes was way safer than the alternative. I urge you to vote in 

support of SB422. 


